
        MCH NEWSLETTER

Winter
IMPORTANT DATES

March 1st 

Tuition Due- 

Late fee after the 10th

March 8th 

Registration for new families 

(6pm)

March 9th

👕 T-shirt Day

March 15th 

👕 T-shirt Day

March 31st 

No School/Teacher Workday- 

*The year calendar can 
be found online at 

mchcb.com.

Scholastic Access Code: NFBRR

We are Lucky to Be at MCH
✎ Returning family registration went smoothly. We are 
excited to have so many returning students and to meet 
new siblings! New student registration is March 8th  at 
6:00 p.m.. Ms. Davis has been very busy doing tours. We
appreciate your referrals! Nearly every family that visits, 
shares with us that they have been given a referral from 
friends. If you know of any families that would be 
interested, please have them email or call to set up a tour 
before new student registration.

🏫 Kindergarten Round-up has already started at 
some schools. Please let us know where your child will 
be attending next year. It is nice to know where the 
children will be attending elementary school so they can 
make connections with friends they will see next year. The 
teachers are happy to answer any questions you may 
have concerning next year. All students will bring home an 
assessment at the end of the year.

📗 Book Bingo, our reading incentive program, will 
begin in March. Information is included on the attached 
sheet. We hope all families will encourage the love of 
reading at home and take part in this fun event.

🌳Special Event- Be watching for more information about 
our end of the year special event on May 15th. This is a 
family activity and parents should plan to attend.  We will 
be going to Fontenelle Forest for a fun day learning about 
nature!

🍓 Birthday Treats:  We love celebrating birthdays with 
all of our students, but please do not send cupcakes or 
other treats with a lot of frosting for snack. We also ask 
that you do not send in ice cream or any other treats that 
require a freezer.

March 2021

🏖 Summer Camp: 
Summer camp forms are out 
and we still have availability. 
To register,  ask Ms. Davis for 
a form or print out from our 
website. It Is open to all 
children aged 3-6.


